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I strongly oppose this tax. It will not go to improving roads or helping my car drive 

safer. More people won't buy tires because they will become unaffordable. This will 

lead to less saftey in adverse driving conditions. It will make cars less fuel efficient, 

create unsafe driving, and take more away from hard working Oregonians, in order to 

fund pet projects.  

I oppose this bill! 


